
Dear Parents, 

 

We are really looking forward to our ‘Open Afternoon’ next Wednesday (16th 

January).  

This is an opportunity for your child to share their work and show you around 

their classroom, something that we know they will love to do!  

In order for us to have the opportunity to chat with you all individually about 

your child and their progress, we have decided to open up the classroom at the 

slightly earlier time of 2pm. We will set up a range of independent play based 

learning activities for the children to engage in during the afternoon. When you 

arrive, your child can collect their topic books from their drawer and find a 

quiet (!) space in or out of the classroom to share them with you. Before you 

leave, please do come and have a chat with either one of us. Mrs Wynn and 

Miss Cox will be there to supervise the children so that we can be free to answer 

any of your questions. Please feel free to drop in at any time between 2pm and 

3pm and stay for as long as you wish, we envisage that this may be 

approximately 15 minutes. Please enter the school via the main office.  

Just a reminder that this is an informal opportunity to keep in touch with how 

your child is getting on in school and is in addition to the Spring Term Parents 

Evenings on 2nd and 4th April. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Kate Lewis & Ruth Flood 


